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Warami, Grose View families. 
 
We are nearing the end of the term, with only two 
weeks to go after this newsletter hits your inbox.  It 
certainly has been an action-packed term and will 
continue to be so over the next two weeks until the 
Term 1 break.  While it will be a busy end to the 
term, as a school we are very grateful that we are 
able to provide the opportunities coming up in the 
next fortnight for our students and parents/carers 
to engage with the school.  A huge thank you to all 
of our families for continuing to be flexible and 
working with all of the new guidelines and 
procedures that are currently in place.  We have 
an engaged school community here at Grose View 
Public School and deeply value your commitment 
to your children and their education. 
 
 
PARENT INFORMATION EVENING 
 
I spoke with the P&C recently about the holding a 
parent/carer information evening now that we are 
able to invite parents/carers back onto the school 
site.  The focus of this evening would be to 
introduce some of the new initiatives we have 
implemented over the last 18 months. 
 
We were initially hoping to host the event this 
term, however, with all that is happening over the 
next two weeks we have decided to push this 
session to the beginning of Term 2.  The date of 
this event will now be Thursday 28 April.  More 
information will be provided in the next newsletter. 
 
So for now, please pencil this evening into your 
calendars as we will be discussing the morning 
routine, reading instruction and the research that 
sits behind these two areas of English teaching at 
Grose View Public School.  We believe that 
working side-by-side with the community is pivotal 
in achieving outstanding educational outcomes for 
all of our students.  Your attendance at this 
meeting is essential for us to support all families to 
understand how and why students are being 
taught at school so that families are able to 
support learning at home. 
 

 
KISS AND DROP ZONE 
 
In the last school newsletter we reminded families 
of the rules around the Kiss and Drop Zone in the 
afternoon.  Please see the dot points below.  
These were provided to us by the Council Ranger 
who visited the school last year.  We do not own or 
control the Kiss and Drop Zone.  There are road 
laws which govern the use of such areas.  This is 
simply a reminder of the information we as a 
school have been provided with. 
 
• You must remain inside your vehicle.  If you 

need to exit your vehicle, please park on the 
other side of the road and use the Green Zone 
to pick up your children. 

 
• The engine must remain on at all times. 
 
• You may only remain in the Kiss and Drop 

Zone for 3 minutes. 

What’s on in Week 10? 

Monday 28 March 
PSSA touch football carnival 

Tuesday 29 March 
PSSA girls cricket carnival 

Wednesday 30 March 
PSSA basketball carnival 

Assembly 

Thursday 31 March 
PSSA AFL carnival 

What’s on in Week 11? 

Monday 4 April 
Country Fete committee meeting 

Wednesday 6 April 
Assembly 

Friday 8 April 
Dance celebration & Easter hat parade 

Final day of Term 1 
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We are also reminding families to use the 
pedestrian crossing when approaching the school.  
Many families are not using the crossing, which is 
setting a bad example for our students and can be 
very dangerous at times. 
 
I will be monitoring the Kiss and Drop Zone over 
the next few weeks to provide a gentle reminder to 
all families.  Please remember that these are not 
our rules/laws and we don’t like to create 
unnecessary conflict.  However, the safety of our 
students, staff and community is always our first 
consideration. 
 
 
ATTENDANCE 
 
Earlier in the year we announced an initiative to 
encourage school attendance.  As part of this 
initiative there were going to be incentives for 
students who attend school more than 90% of the 
time.  With the current COVID situation and floods 
having a significant impact on student attendance 
this term, we have decided to postpone 
implementation until Term 2.  More information will 
be provided then. 

 
 
I hope everyone has an amazing weekend.  Until 
next time, stay safe and be kind. 
 
 

Matt Carter 
Principal 

Book Club 
 
The latest issue has been sent home.  Please 
have all orders completed online via the LOOP 
(Linked Online Ordering & Payment) platform 
by Friday 13 May. 
 
See back of brochure 
for details. 

Kiss n Drop Zone & U-Turn Bay 
 
Please be reminded that the Kiss n Drop 
zone has a maximum standing time of no 
more than threeee minutes.  This time allows 
for many parents to drop off and pick up 
children in safety.  Drivers must remain in 
their vehicle.  Children must enter and exit 
the vehicle through the rear kerb side door.  
Whilst waiting, vehicles must not impede 
buses or passing traffic. 
 

Please do not drop 
children off in the 
bus U-turn bay—
always  use  the  
Kiss n Drop zone. 

Too Sick to go to School 
 
https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/
practical-help-for-parents-and-carers/family-
wellbeing/too-sick-to-go-to-school 
 
This link gives parents/carers 
advice on how to manage 
various health conditions and 
how to long to keep their child 
at home. 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/practical-help-for-parents-and-carers/family-wellbeing/too-sick-to-go-to-school
https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/practical-help-for-parents-and-carers/family-wellbeing/too-sick-to-go-to-school
https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/practical-help-for-parents-and-carers/family-wellbeing/too-sick-to-go-to-school
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CALENDAR 

Monday 28 March  Dance Curriculum commences 
  PSSA Touch Football Carnival 
  PSSA AFL Carnival 

Tuesday 29 March  PSSA Girls Cricket Carnival 

Wednesday 30 March  PSSA Basketball Carnival 

Monday 4 April   6.30 pm Country Fete Committee Meeting 

Wednesday 6 April   2.00 pm Assembly—Swimming awards, Award Badges, Reward Cards 
  and Class Awards 

Friday 8 April  Easter Hat Parade and Dance Celebration 
  GVPS Clean Up Australia Day 
  Dance Curriculum finishes 
  Last day of Term 1 

Monday 25 April  ANZAC Day public holiday 

Tuesday 26 April  School Development Day 

Wednesday 27 April  Students return 

Thursday 28 April  Parent Information Evening 

Friday 29 April  School Cross Country Carnival 

Tuesday 3 May  Mothers’ Day Stall 

Tuesday 10 May  NAPLAN 

Wednesday 11 May  NAPLAN 

Thursday 12 May  NAPLAN 

Monday 16 May  Longneck Lagoon EEC Leadership Program—Year 6 

Monday 23 May  Sydney Writers Festival 

Wednesday 25 May   2.00 pm Assembly—Cross country awards, Award Badges, Reward 
  Cards and Class awards 

Friday 27 May  Zone Cross Country Carnival 

Monday 30 May  PSSA Rugby League Carnival 

Monday 13 June  Queen’s Birthday Public Holiday 


